
KARA SEVĀ SHIBIR 
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SHIBIR ANNOUNCEMENT 

Jai Shaṅkar  

With the Blessings of H.H. Shrīmat Sadyojāt Shaṅkarāshram Swāmījī, the   Kara Sevā 

Shibir, 2024 will be held for Chitrāpur Sāraswat youth as per details given below: 

The Shibir is being co-ordinated by Shrī Kris͟hṇānand Heblēkar, (Puṇe) and organized 

by Smt. Prīti Pāṇemaṅglor (Puṇe).  

• Venue: Shrī Chitrāpur Mat͟h, Shirālī  

• Dates: Sunday, 22nd to Sunday, 29th December 2024 

• Reporting: By Saturday evening December 21st or latest by early morning  

       December 22nd 2024 at Shrī Chitrāpur Mat͟h, Shirālī.  Shibirārthī-s are urged to 

make their train, flight, or bus bookings early to avoid the holiday rush. 

• Departure: December) 29th 2024 after 1500 hrs.  

• Eligibility: Yuvā-s between 15 and 35 years of age.   

• Objective: The primary objective will be Kara Sevā in the Mat͟h premises and 

farms at Kembre and Beṅgre and participation in all the daily Mat͟h activities 

and rituals.  

• Activities will include introduction to the various initiatives of the Mat͟h   in 

Women Empowerment and Education, with visits to Srīvalī High School, 

Saṁvit Sudhā and the Handmade Paper Unit 

The last date for registration is November 30th 2024. 

For registration forms and all correspondence: - 

Send email to chitrapurshibirs@gmail.com  

The link for the online form will be sent to you, which needs to be filled. 

Pramukha Sañchālaka: Kris͟hṇānand Heblēkar +91 9822116926,  

Contact persons for information: Sabitā Hariṭe +91 9822152308, Prīti Pāṇemaṅglor 

+91 9822021630, Dr Chaitanya Gulvāḍy +91 9820815394  

 

Yuvā-s both within the country and out of India are urged to avail of this 

opportunity to connect with our Math͟, involve themselves in the various initiatives, 

and seek the Blessings of our glorious Guruparamparā. 

 

Yours in the Sevā of the Mat͟h, the Guru and the Guruparamparā 

Kris͟hṇānand Heblēkar,   

(Chief Coordinator, Shibir-s)  

mailto:chitrapurshibirs@gmail.com

